Levittown Council of PTAs
General Membership Meeting

February 14, 2013

Meeting called to order 7:37. Pledge of Allegiance. Attendance was taken, a quorum was established. Moment of
silence for the troops fighting for us to keep us safe.

Welcome Mr. Pappas — BOE President

Recording Secretary ~ Correction to Nominating section of notes- a person being nominated does not have to be a
president but a voting member of the PTA Council unit for one year. January minutes approved with correction as
written.

Treasurers’ Report ~ - Report attached. The accounts were audited tonight by Mary Rickard & all was found to be
in order,

Superintendent Report ~ Dr. lanni has accepted an Asst Superintendent of Personnel position in the Harborfields
school district & has tendered his resignation. The district will be advertising for the position shortly, probably after
the February short break.
There were some concerns regarding the course catalog, we've asked the 1T dept. to put it as a quick link on the
front page of the secondary schools. Currently, it is under Parent Resources. Mrs. Rifkin & Dr. Grossane, along with
the Guidance Chairpeople have decided that starting in early September the parents of secondary students will
receive a letter outlining what the guidance department will be working on for that grade level for that school
year. It will vary depending on what level your child is in. It will also be posted on the website, under the guidance
department tab in each school’s website. Prior to the registration process for students going into the high school &
current high school students, there will be another letter outlining a typical schedule for the next grade your child
will be entering, with some variations in electives for example. The idea behind this is to discuss with your child
what your child is interested in, so changes are not made to the electives after the cutoff.
Student ID badges weren’t given out at Salk because Mr. Zampaglione had received lots of complaints from
parents afraid if the 1D's were lost what would happen with the child’s identity. It was decided to give out the ID's
& if a parent did not want their child to have it they have to return it to Mr. Zampaghone.
Central office administration & the principals are meeting tomorrow with Nassau BOCES to g0 over our safety plan
& then next week with the Office of Emergency Management for Nassau County for another review. Will report
back after those two meetings.
An update to the Connect Ed system, it now has the capability to send either or /and a text message to the first
number we have listed in the child’s notification cards, Other numbers can also get the voice mail as well.
Currently the administration is in the process of “switching” the home phone usually listed first with the first cell
number to facilitate this capability. A bus list Connect £d is also in the works.
The budget process has started. Central Administration is more than happy to come to the individual units to
present the budget or a group. It was by show of hands that it was preferred to be presented to the individual
units either by Dr. Grossane or Mark Flowers.
A calendar was adopted at the BOE, with school starting on September 4, 2013 for students. September 5th & 6"
are lewish holidays so the students are off.
School goes through June 26, 2014. School must be in session through the rating day which is June 26",
DAHS bids for the cafeteria were accepted. Masonry & roofing submissions were sent to NYSED which should take
about 3-4 weeks for approval.

Q. with respect to all the days off next year, has there been an accounting of snow days, storm days etc.?

A. Yes, there are lots of places we can take back from should the need arise.
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Remote access has been problematic at best. Teachers are not being that flexible to students, when they run into
problems. Dr. Grossane will be speaking with Mr. Connell regarding it & will speak to the principals about saying

something to the staff.
SAT Prep for the morning programs might not be continued for next year. The research done & the data that has

been collected, it does not appear to be time well spent.

AP class summer work has been overwhelming for the students, The curriculum associates have been asked to
review the summer assignments and perhaps modify them. In the course cataiog, there are now Pre-AP classes
being offered, with the understanding that they will continue with the AP classes.

President’s Report ~ Report attached.

1st VP Report “No Report.

2! P Report ~No Report.

Corresponding Secretary ~A sympathy card was sent to Laura Brown.

Historian’s Report ~ No report.

Nominating ~ Report attached. Pat Genco read each position & asked for any nominations from the floor, A
motion was made by Maria Xenjous to allow the recording secretary to cast one vote for the entire slate. Lisa
Curran seconded no discussion. All in favor. |, Eileen Petrullo, as recording secretary cast the single vote to accept
the nominations for the 2013-2014 PTA Council Executive Committee as written. Time: 8:45pm,

Committee Reports:
Audit ~ Report attached
Arts in Education ~Report attached

Council Budget ~ A full, lengthy discussion was had about the recommendations from the committee. A motion
was made by Angela List that the committee gets further information and re-word the report before Councit votes
on it. Esta Lachow seconded it, no further discussion, motion passed.

Elementary Curriculum ~ No Report, next meeting on February 28",

Health, Safety & Environment™ Report attached. Every classroom is now able to call out a lockout/lockdown
through the intercom system. Contact Margaret about snow removal issues.

Legislation ~ Lisa Curran will be attending the Annual Legislation Roundtable on March 2",

Secondary Curricutum ~ No report, next meeting on February 25"

SEPTA ~ Report attached, next meeting on February 25™.
Doilars for Scholars ~ No Report, next meeting on March 18"
Food Service ~ Report attached.

GC Tech ~ No Report,

LEADD walk ~ No Report.

Teacher’s Center™ No Report,
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Transportation™ No Report.

Reflections ~ No report. There were 669 entries for Nassau County.

Honorary Life/Senior Awards — Report attached.

Bylaws ~ Bylaws were signed this evening and ready for mailing so we hope to have them back in a month.

Meet the Candidates ~ No Report.

Wellness ~ Lisa Curran has rejoined this committee. The committee chair has changed to Mr. Anthony Goss. The
representatives on the Wellness committee must include a member of PTA on the committee, PTA Council
represents all of the units as one.

Old Business ~

New Business™ Lifetouch photography will possibly create badges for Council just for identification purposes.

Please note dates to remember on the back of agenda.
Meeting adjourned 10:18pm

Minutes prepared by Eileen Petrullo
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Levittown Council of PTAs
General Membership Meeting Agenda
v February 14™ 2013 v

*Please be advised that these meetings are being recorded.
If you wish to address council, please step up to the microphone to assure you can be heard,

I.  Call to Order, Pledge of Allegiance
II.  Roll Call/Establish Quorum
IIT.  Approval of Minutes- Recording Secretary
IV.  Treasurers' Report- Reconciliation
V.  Superintendent Report - Dr. Grossane
VI.  Executive Committee Reports
A. President Report B. 1*" VP Report- no report
C. 2™ VP Report - no report D. Corresponding Secretary - no report
E. Historian Report - no report
VII.  Nominating Committee Report and Elections
VIII.  Standing Committee Reports

A. Audit B. Arts in Education

C. Council Budget D. Elementary Curriculum
E. Health, Safety and Environment

F. Legislation 6. Secondary Curriculum

IX. SEPTA Report
X.  Liagison Reports

A. Dollars for Scholars B. Food Service
C. 6C Tech - no report D. LEADD
E. Teacher Center - no report F. Transportation
XL,  Special Committee Reports
A. Reflections - no report B. Honorary Life ~Senior Award Dinner Dance
C. Bylaws D. Meet the Candidates
E. Wellness

XII. Old Business-
XITI. New Business -
X1V,  Adjournment

Switch all cellular devices to vibrate-sign off and tune in; we have 3 lot to talk 3bout

-
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02/18-19
02/25/13
02/27/13
03/01/13
03/04/13
03/13/13
03/14/13
03/18/13
03/20/13
0372113
03/25/13
04/01/13
04/02/13
04/03/13
04/05/13

Important Dates to Remember

School Closed (re-opens 2/20/13)

SEPTA 7:30PM LMEC

Board of Education Planning Session 7:30PM LMEC
Elementary Curriculum 9:30PM LMEC
President/Superintendent Mtg. 9:304AM

Board of Education Planning Session 7:30PM LMEC
Community Recognition Dinner 6:30PM LMEC

Dollars for Scholars 7PM/ SEPTA 7:30PM LMEC

Food Service 9:30AM/ Board of Education Planning Session #2 7:30PM LMEC
Levittown Council of PTA’s Mtg, 7:30PM LMEC
Spring Recess (return on 4/1/13)
President/Superintendent Mtg. 9:30AM LMEC
Elementary Curriculum 9:30AM LMEC

Board of Education Planning Session #3 7:30PM LMEC
Secondary Curriculum 9:30AM LMEC



Levittown Council of PTAs

Treasurer Report

JANUARY 17, 2013 TO FEBRUARY 14, 2013

General Fund

Opening Checkbock Balance:

Expenses:
Banking Expense
Community Recognition Dinner

Total Expenses:

Income:

Total Income:

Closing Checkbook Balance:

Senior Award Fund

Opening Checkbook Balance:

Expenses:

Total Expenses:

income:
Swirls N Twirls

Total Income:

Closing Checkbook Balance:

$9,078.57

2.00
75.00
$77.00
$0.00
$9,001.57
$11,466.12
$0.00
700.00
$700.00
$12,166.12



Levittown Council of PTAs
Proposed Budget

2012 - 2013
Genera’ Fund: Proposed Actual Proposed  |Actual to Date
' 2011/2012 | 2011/2012 | 2012/2013 | 2012/2013
Starting Balance ~ $8,898.66 $8,898.66] $8,949.23| $894973
INCOME
Membership Dues $1,300.00 $1,377.60]  $1,200.00 $1,039.60
Uther $U.0U $U.UU '
TOTAL INCOME $10,198.66 $10,276.26] $10,149.23 $9,588.83
EXPENSES
Administrative Functions $250.00! $0.00 $250.00 $28.94
AIDS Awareness $6.10 $0.00 $6.10
Banking Supplies $0.00 $0.00 $30.00 $6.00
BOE Recognition $100.00 $99.91 $100.00 - $99.92
Carry Over | 4614256 $0.00 $5,713.13
Convention $1,000.00 $693.45 $1,400.00 $497 41
Get a Voice $200.00, $0.00 $200.00
Health & Safety $500.00 $0.00 $500.00
Historian $100.00 $0.00 $100.00
In House Training $600.00 $0.00 $550.00
Installation $50.00 $37.80 - $50.00
Miscellaneous $200.00 $58.00 $200.00
Office Supplies $150.00 $67.87 $150.00 $9.99]
Pres/Prin Dinner $300.00 $240.00 $300.00 $240.00
Publications $100.00 $0.00 $100.00,
Workshops/Conferences $500.00 $130.00 $500.00 $105.00
TOTAL EXPENSES $10,198.66 $1,327.031 $10,14923 $987.26
SR AWARD FUND: )
'S?ar"h'ng Balance $9,224.77 $9,22477 $11,961.62 $11,961.62
FNCOME T
Dinner Dance Income $25,000.00] $30,770.00] $25,000.00] $8.50
Other Fundraising - $0.00 $0.00]  $0.00 $700.00
TOTAL INCOME $34,22477| $39,99477| $36,961.62 $12,670.12
EXPENSES
Carry Over $8,000.00 $8,500.00
Banking Supplies $100.00]  $4850{  $100.00 $4.00
Dinner Dance Expenses $24,024.77| $23,968.05| $24.311.62 $500.00
PTA Senior Awards $4,000.00 $4,000.00] $4,000.00
Senior Award Supplies $50.00f  $16.60 $50.00
TOTAL EXPENSES | $36,174.77 $28,033.15] $36,961.62 $504.00
**9/20/12-Scholarship Changed to Senior Award




Levittown Council of PTAs Presidents’ Report

Good Evening. Happy Valentine's Day Everyone!

Welcome Dr. Grossane and Board of Education members.

Thank you to Division Avenue HS PTSA for hosting this evening. East Broadway will
be our host unit next month.

The ground hog said early spring- I think he forgot to tell Nemo. What a name for
a blizzard, don't ya think?

For a short month, it has been very busy. Soon BOE planning session meetings will
begin with discussions of the budget. Department chairs, administration, the CAC,
council budget committee and even the BOE will start making recommendations of
changes, additions, cuts. While we may not agree with some of the proposals or
suggestions, as PTA we need to be reminded we advocate for all of the children
here in Levittown and as Presidents’, it is not our job to present our opinions while
presiding over our unit meetings but just the facts.

Attending BOE meetings, President/ Superintendent meeting will be crucial in
obtaining the facts as we enter the budget process.

Tomorrow is the Nassau County Superintendent's Legislation Meeting in East
Meadow. This meeting will be educational as well as informative. And will be a good
kick start to the next month.

March is advocacy month. The Legislation Roundtable will be held on March 2™

2013 at Hofstra University. Each unit should encourage their legislative chair to
attend. The National Legislation Conference is March 12-14 in Arlington, Va. The
NYS Legislation/Education Conference will be in Albany, March 16-17'", and with
the 18™ being Lobby Day in Albany and March 19™ is Virtual Lobby Day. Copies of
the NYS mailings are available for you to look at or you can go to the NYS or
National PTA website for further information (http://www.nyspta.org/,
http://www.pta.org/). In the packet you should have received there is a letter
from Laurie May, our region director, regarding the recommendations from the
NY Education Reform Commission and the Governor's response to them. Laurie has
supplied a sample letter to the Governor that your units may wish to use to send
(there is also been an extensive list of legislators, assemblymen/women, senators
and congressmen/women in the packet to forward letters to as well). On a side
note, Laurie May will be a guest speaker at tomorrow's Superintend meeting.




Last night, the PTA was recognized by the Board of Education. Thank you all for
attending. It was a wonderful turn out.

The Community Recognition dinner will be held on Thursday, March 14, 2013 here
at LMEC. The dinner is $15 and is an allowable expense. This is a wonderful (and
early) evening. If you are able to attend please contact Denise Brunnhoelzl in
Debbie Rifkin's of fice at 520-8300 ext. 592.

Please be reminded that our meetings are recorded. Please use the microphone
when addressing council, be respectful of others when they do speak, we might not
always agree, but we can be kind. Please put your phones to vibrate.

The next couple of months will be hectic; a lot of information will be presented.
Much of the information will be available on the district website and will change
from time to time as it is presented to the Board of Education and decision
changes are made.

As we educate ourselves and others we also advocate.

Please keep the line of communication open. Feel free to contact any one of us with
your questions or concerns. We are here to help in any way we can.

And as always on behalf of the Levittown Council of PTAs and myself, I want to
thank you all for “All" that you do for our children,

Respectfully submitted by; Patricia Genco 2/14/13



o f.Hm.o_Raﬁ%. ,L,_L{&. -

A Y\/lOﬂ'fii 5 due. Yo oha(f;zfr@\ e
N\oﬁoh o= Please cont
o all checks are made pavjable,

Led Hown Couna,l of IO'A% S(imoﬁ Awa&l Fun&

f..,._r@leage, wrﬁvct Qﬁ%@ Maey Ki tkaed
| Or M&e& LY Js@mam

- areancements Yo deop off a
moré; ou dor o h\[

- Yo

| t " have 4o
Cwait lunh) you have allot
Nour Money e fore wm% n

what™ \Ou had& v us.

. o
| 1 2Ins “\'OQ dopfgf_c
Moc hethue. | inteofhce

| %’i&rg | Woney fous.

_ DAHD ot noeds fo

e coonted +Cﬁnﬁwo\:

~ Qpcon Wicw&/um»
no pepozt Moy ity \@U9




2/14/13

I was glad that I was able to chair this year’s nominating committee. It was great
to see everyone who had attended the meeting on January 30", 1 thank Esta for
allowing us to use her home on that night. We were well represented by most of
our units. The units represented were; DAHS, Gardiners, SEPTA, Wisdom,
Abbey, East Broadway and Salk/MacArthur. 1 am confident that Council will be
pleased with the slate that we have nominated for the 2013/2014 school year. Our
nominations are as follows:

President: Patty Genco {Abbey Lane)

1*t VP: Dawn Nocella (East Broadway)

2*4 VP: Eileen Petrullo (Lee Road)

Recording Sec.: Angela List (Northside)

Corresponding Sec.: Donna Waitkus (Gardiners Avenue)

Treasurer: Mary Rickard (Summit Lane)
We try our best to have all of our elementary schools represented on the council
board. I am happy to say that we were able to accomplish this again this year. |
thank Lisa for reading this report for me and 1 look forward to seeing you all
s001.
Respectfully submitted by Cindy Mulz Past President
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Nominating Committee for Levittown Council of PTAS Attendance

Wednesday, January 30, 2013

School Representatwe

Abbey } pﬂ’ﬁé(

DAHS \ﬁim / LoNAR A\
East Broadway z/f/,m,e )7< »d{,(@u =
Gardiners Ave. /w@ﬁ«* /%M“’“’
Lee Road T

Northside

Salk/MacArthur / Z{/W L V/ L |

SEPTA RW\,’Y} ( Gmwmm(,(?a

Summit Lane I

Wisdom Lane ;Lf/zii /” A
- 0 I
Council Chair 7,1?/} ;ﬁm //? e/d(

Cindy Mulz Past-President



February 14, 2013

An audit of the Levittown Council of PTA’s financial records, maintained by
treasurer Angela List was conducted on Feb 1, 2013. It was performed by MaryAnn
Lawless, Laura Brown and Donna Waitkus.

The time period covered was July 1, 2012 through December 31, 2012.

All recor ds ‘were found be in order with no exceptions noted.
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Arts and Education Report
February 14, 2013

East Broadway

PARP will be ending their Dr. Seuss themed program with a Scholastic
Book Fair Fundraiser Tuesday February 26-28 during the school day.
Students will have the opportunity to purchase new books to continue
their love of reading. East Broadway PTA will provide all 730 students
with a $5.00 voucher. Every child will leave the fair with a book! All
families are welcome to shop Tuesday night with their children from 3:45

to 6:00.

f;f;j;g"@ 39 gader 61:2; g éfr LFH“CSF awde stade level Dancel

Februaljz 1st - Author / Illustrator Joe Shandrowski - owner of Huga

Tuga Creations.
He will be conducting 2 versions of his program ‘Pep Rally for Reading’.

In grades K through 2 - there will be an interactive stage performance
with amazing visuals - original music - Huga Tuga bubble dance -
cartoon illustrating. He will discuss why reading is important [conveying
that it assists with creative thinking / imagination] and how a book can
come to life through the magic of theater.

In grades 3 through 5 - his objectives will be to enhance students'
creative and critical thinking skills [noticing, connecting, visualizing,
wondering, guessing, figuring out]. He will discuss the pieces of the
puzzle - how an 'idea' comes to life [beginning to end] - why reading is
essential when it comes to writing - explain how computers aid in the
creative writing process. It is being strategically held in the middie of Lee
Road's 2 week PARP program - he has confirmed he can modify his
program to support our PARP theme.

SAVE THE DATE

Nassau Region PTA
Arts-Education Showcase
Monday, April 8, 2013

The Cradle of Aviation Museum

Please email me at babyfrog27@aol.com your arts and education
programs monthly please.
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February Council Notes

Elementary Curriculum- No Report, our last meeting was January 9" and we have not
had a meeting since our last council meeting. The next meeting will be Thursday
February 28" which was originally scheduled for Friday March 1.

Food Service



Health and Safety meeting Feb, 5,2013  10:30 aom.  LMEC Small board room

Pre Prom workshops:
Division- March 20,2013
MacArthur- April 2,2013

Sereens in windows:
There should be two sereens in all class rooms.
Looking into putting a third screen in all rooms.

There will be no more then 4 in a class room

Cameras:

MacArthurs cameras are about a year old, but they are all updated with new software. The
image is very clear now,

Division cameras are older but have been upgraded inside the building. The outside has a few
New canieras now.

Middle schools now have a proposal for upgrades and some new cameras.

Ilementary only has outside cameras none on the inside. All cameras will soon be upgraded.
New buzzers with small cameras are being worked on. We now have quotes for elementary staff
ids with chips in them,

The software we are now using is Genitech. 1t is the same that the NYPD use. This software
allows to to remotely view the cameras. At this time we can only view a live feed but we are
working on being able to view the archives (two weeks back). All views have the capability to
ZOOm 1.

Panic Buttons:

Panic buttons are still being looked into. One in the main office along with on by the main
entrance. Possible ways to install in the class room phones is also being considered.



Walkie Talkies:

Lunch aides will soon have Walkie talkies. Not sure on how many but at least on will be on the
fields.

Texting alerts:

On Feb. 20,2013 a phone message will go out to all parents about a test text will go out. The test
text will go out on Feb. 22,2013, At this time only one phone per student will be able to receive
this text. They are certain that we will be able to include more phones at a later date.

L
Next meeting is on Tuesday, April 2,2013 @ 10:30 a.m. LMEC sm‘&{«} board room



Food Drive

The Food Pantry housed at WLMS
needs your help!

The volunteers at the Food Pantry have been busy filling the needs of our families
and need your help. Supplies are low on pretty much all items. Some suggestions
are listed below;

Tomato Sauces Tissues Spaghetti O’s/ Ravioli's Macaroni &Cheese

Laundry Detergent Hot Chocolate  Hot Cereals
Canned/boxed Potatoes Snack Items for lunches Juice Boxes
Juice Baking Goods Paper Towels Foil/Plastic Wrap Toilet
Paper Napkins Tissues Shampoo/Conditioners Soap

Household Cleaning Products

Grocery Store gift cards are always welcome (used for perishables such as milk,
vegetables, and meats).

Please bring your donated items to the Wisdom Lane Middle School Main Office.

Also, there are convenient drop offs at two locations with bins marked WLMS Food Pantry.
=40 Meander Lane Levittown, NY
o 276 Gardiners Ave. Levittown, NY

Any question or inquires contact Nina Glenn, Social Worker at
Wisdom Lane at 520-8370.



SEPTA RECREATION FAIR
Tuesday, March 5% 7:00PM
Meadowbrook School
241 Old Westbury Road
Kast Meadow, NY 11554

Looking for fun activities for your children?
Come and learn about recreational and social
activities for your children, including:

Hofstra Summer Camp

Sid Jacobson JCC

Mid-Island JCC

Hope Fitness

Anchor Program

Long Island Blues Hockey
Safety Swim .,
soecedlid MO

Any questions, please contact Helen Katzman 516-481-8895



Recreation/Camp Failr

child be doing this
e ?

Join us Friday March 15" for our second
annual Recreation/Camp fair. Stop by and

learn about some of the great LOCAL
programs availlable for children with
special needs!

Long Island Developmental Disabilities Services
Office

4158 Oser

Hawu

TO REVP please contact:

Page 2 of 2

Valerie Reid or Valerie Stammelman
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LARGE BOARD ROOM- LEVITTOWN MEMORIAL

o LEVITTOWN

presents

>, MS Ed.

Speclal Needs Director
Camp Kehilla
Overview of Workshop:

# A serniar for parents to discuss summer progranmming that will
I accommodate their special needs children.

# Presentation will address the benefits of summer programming, as
well as what options are available for children on Long Island.
Programs will broken down by age and disability

# Public and private agencies, vocational programs, and inclusion
programs will be discussed.

ARY QUESTIONS, PLEASH EMALIL US AT LEVITTOWRSEPTACGMAIL.COM
ALSO VISIT US ON FACERCOK AT WWW. FACRROOGK COM/LEVITTOWR . SEPTA




Nassau Region

PIA

everychild, onevoice”

All unit and council Legislation Chairs, PTA Members, School Board Members, Teachers and
Administrators are invited to join us for a unique opportunity to put advocacy into action. Enjoy a continental
breakfast and dialogue between the Legislative Leaders who serve the people of Nassau County and PTA
Legislation Chairs, PTA Presidents, School Board Members, Teachers and Administrators at our

ANNUAL LEGISLATION ROUNDTABLE

Saturday, March 2, 2013
HOFsSTRA UNIVERSITY CLUB
DAVID S. MACK HALL

225 HorsTRA UNIVERSITY « HEMPSTEAD, NEW YORK 11549

Keynote Speaker: Joseph C. Dragone
Assistant Superintendent for Business

Roslyn Union Free School District

SIGN-IN: 8:30 AM (PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED)
BREAKFAST/PROGRAM: 9:00 AM -12:00 PM

COST: $25.00 PER PERSON

PROGRAM DETAILS: Roxanne Wynn-Trotman: 516-859-6112
REGISTRATION INFO: Pam Naso: 516 353-8579

LEGISLATION ROUNDTABLE REGISTRATION FORM

Please make check (2 signatures) payable to: Nassau Region PTA and mail by February 22 to:
Pam Naso, Nassau Region PTA Registrar » 28 Old Broadway, Garden City Park, NY 11040

PTA Code #10-

School District Section #
NY State Assemblyman/woman

NY State Senator US Congressman/woman

County Legislator

No. of registrations @ $25.00 each Total Amt. Enclosed $
Name Phone:
Name Phone:

Name Phone:




